
TOREAGH PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

Covid-19 positive test results 

Please phone school to inform us of a positive test result. Alternatively, in the evening, over the weekend or 

during a holiday, please email Miss Morrow on lmorrow225@c2kni.net detailing your child’s name and class 

teacher and I will call you back to discuss.  

 

 Thanks to everyone who helped make the flu vaccination last Wednesday run so smoothly. Our children 

were great, as were the nursing staff. Thank you. 

Open Night 

Open Night won’t take place in its usual format this year, however information about our school and how to 

apply will be put on the website once we receive confirmation from EANI.  Please contact me,  Miss Morrow,  

on 02828260617 or by email  lmorrow225@c2kni.net  if you need further information or I can be of any 

help.  

      Our Charity/ Christmas  

As you know we sadly lost a past pupil last week therefore in his memory, this year we have decided to 

support “The Friends of the Cancer Centre” Charity. In the past many parents have very generously given 

their child’s class teacher/classroom assistant a Christmas gift. Although this was always very much 

appreciated, this Christmas season we are encouraging a donation to our charity instead of purchasing a 

‘teacher’ gift.   

For many years now, our main charity event has been the Christmas Service at Raloo Presbyterian Church.   

Unfortunately, due to Covid 19 this will not be possible this year.  Your support would be really appreciated 

for our charity and we will let you know how you can donate in due course. 

To try to get us in the Christmas mood, we hope to have something Christmassy from the children on the 

website in December.  We will inform you when this is available to view. 
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Child Protection Procedures for Parents 

If you, as a parent, have a concern about your child’s safety, you may speak to the Designated Teacher, for 

Child Protection and Safeguarding, Miss Morrow, telephone (028 28260617). If she is unavailable, you may 

speak to the Deputy Designated Teachers for Child Protection and Safeguarding, Mrs Wells. At any time, you 

may talk to a social worker at the Social Services Gateway Team on 0300 1234 333 or the PSNI Care Unit on 

028 90650222. 

 

Something to make you smile     Primary 7 Jokes!!! 

 
What is the difference between a guitar and a fish? 

You can’t TUNA fish! 

 

What did the soldier say when they were promoted? 

Tank you very much. 

 

What do you get if you cross a teacher with a vampire? 

Lots of “blood” tests. 

 

 

C L Morrow 

Principal           18.11.2020 


